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From: Jill McMahon <jtallaks@gmail.com>

To: John Martell <martellj@portlandmaine.gov>

CC: Tim McMahon <tmcmahon@nya.org>, <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/8/2014 1:53 PM

Subject: Re: 236 State St

Hi John,

| wanted to give you an update on our building at 236 State St. We have been tackling the items on the
list you gave us to legalize our third unit. We finally saved enough money for the fire doors and they have
just come in. We will be putting them in one at a time on weekends, but hope to be done by early
summer. The last thing we will need to do is hire an electrician for the third floor unit. Once that is done,
we will have hopefully met our requirements for building and fire codes.

I will let you know as soon as the work is finished. Please don't hesitate to contact us sooner if you need
to.

Thank you,
Jill McMahon
207-831-9553

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 24, 2013, at 9:44 AM, "John Martell" <martellj@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

>

> Hi Jill,

>  We ask that you submit to us a Plan of Action that you feel would work for you. We then review that
plan and if we need to adjust it we will talk it over with you. You can email it to me putting 236 State St in
the Subject line. Thanks and look forward to hearing back from you.

> John

>

>

> John Martell

> Portland Fire Department

> Fire Prevention Bureau

> 874-8400

> >>> Jill McMahon <jtallaks@gmail.com> 9/23/2013 2:58 PM >>>

> Hi John,

> | wanted to check in with you regarding the legalization of our third unit at 236 State St and the required
list of improvements for fire code. We have started tackling the upgrades, but are trying to figure out a
budget for the more expensive items (l.e. fire doors). How long do we have to complete the entire list?

>

> Thanks for your help,

> Jill McMahon

> 207-831-9553

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested. --



